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To: Morales, Jeanette F

Cc: McHenry, Monica; Nguyen, Nancy J; Messa, Emily

Subject: RE: University Coordinating Commission: Administration & Finance Response Needed for UCC
0169 10F
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The Administration and Finance division supports having groups that provide input to our auxiliary
operations. Unlike the TPAC, Food Service Advisory and the Bookstore Advisory Committee, there are
no administrative appointments, no financial experts, no budget experts, even ex officio in this
committee. Without such input | do not see how this committee could intelligently comment on
financial issues.

From: Morales, Jeanette F
Sent: Monday, December 06, 2010 12:05 PM

To: Carlucci, Carl P

Cc: McHenry, Monica; Nguyen, Nancy ]

Subject: FW: University Coordinating Commission: Administration & Finance Response Needed for UCC
0169 10F

Dear Dr. Carlucci:

If you haven't done so already, this is a reminder that the Administration & Finance response to the SGA
Bill to Create a University Committee for Housing (UCC 0169 10F) is due this Friday, December 10,
2010. Please send responses to ucc@uh.edu. The UCC will meet the week of December 13, 2010 to
discuss the final action for this document. Thank you for taking time out of your busy schedule to review

this proposed policy.
Sincerely,

Monica McHenry, Chair
University Coordinating Commission
mmchenry@uh.edu

http://www.uh.edu/ucc/

From: Morales, Jeanette F

Sent: Friday, November 05, 2010 1:00 PM

To: Carlucci, Carl P

Cc: McHenry, Monica; Messa, Emily

Subject: University Coordinating Commission: Administration & Finance Response Needed for UCC 0169

10F

Dear Dr. Carlucci:

The purpose of the University Coordinating Commission (UCC) is to facilitate discussion
throughout the University Community on proposals that have been formulated but not yet
approved. The UCC will try to ensure that proposed policies and procedures will be available to
those university groups for whom they may be relevant, as quickly as possible.

12/10/2010



The UCC has received the propesal titled SGA Bill to Create a University Committee for Housing (UCC
0169 10F) and the UCC has decided that this proposal may be relevant to your group. Please review
the attached document(s) and, if relevant, relay your comments and suggestions to the group (Student
Government Association, sgapresident@uh.edu} making the proposal no later than 12/10/2010. Copies
of dissenting opinion should be forwarded, in writing, to the originator of the policy and the

UCC (ucc@uh.edu) by the date noted above.

Sincerely, UCC 01 72 10F

Response to UCC
Monica McHenry, Chair Page 2 of 2 0169 10F

University Coordinating Commission

mmchenry@UH.EDU
hitp:/Amww.uh.edu/ucc/

Jeanelte F. Movales
Assistani Director

Office of Academic Program Management
Division of Academic Affairs
University of Houston

Cougar Alumna '98

Ezekiel Cullen Building, #109
Houston, TX. 77204-2035
(713)743-0919
(713)Y743-0717 - fax
imorales@uh.edu

"Wisdow beging innwonder.” - Socvates
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